24 August 2020

Dear Friends,

I trust that you are keeping well in these exceptional times.

The Philippine Consulate General in Osaka is pleased to share the Philippine Department of Foreign Affairs' project titled "Simply Sarap" (Simply Delicious). The project is an online cooking show, which aims to promote simple, healthy and delicious Filipino dishes using ingredients from the home. Ms. Louise Mabulo, the featured chef, is The Cacao Project Founder, Forbes' 30 Under 30 honoree, and UN Environmental Programme Young Champion of the Earth.

The online show is a series of ten episodes, each under five minutes, wherein Chef Mabulo demonstrates the cooking of traditional Filipino food while sharing historical tidbits and the origins of the dishes. The episodes are delivered in English to enable our partners and friends to understand and know more about Philippine cuisines and history.

"Simply Sarap" will be officially launched on **03 September 2020** via the official Facebook, Instagram, and Youtube pages of the Department of Foreign Affairs and the official Facebook of the Philippine Consulate General in Osaka. To catch the live episodes, kindly visit the following links every Thursday starting September until November 2020, 11:00 AM (Philippine time):

Facebook Account of the Department of Foreign Affairs: https://www.facebook.com/dfaphl/ Instagram Account of the Department of Foreign Affairs: https://www.instagram.com/dfaphl/?hl=en Youtube Account of the Department of Foreign Affairs: https://www.youtube.com/c/DFAPHL Facebook Account of Osaka PCG: https://www.facebook.com/PHinOsaka/

Thank you.

Sincerely,

MARIA AILEEN H. BUGARIN

Consul General